
Thursday, September 1, 2022 

  
NOTICE OF HEARING  

 
The Subcommittee on Investor Protection, Entrepreneurship and Capital Markets will convene 

for a virtual hearing entitled “Accounting Standards in the 21st Century,” at 12:00 pm EST on 
Thursday, September 8, 2022, on the virtual meeting platform Cisco WebEx. Witnesses will testify by 
invitation only.  

 
If you have any questions concerning this hearing, please contact Levon Bagramian and Rob 

Robilliard at  FSCHearings@mail.house.gov.  
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